Holyoke Police Department
Inter-Governmental Correspondence

Mayor Joshua A. Garcia

FROM: David R. Pratt, Chief
Holyeoke Pelice Deparftimenl

SUBJECT: Holyoke Wild’s Security Plan 06/22/2022 Approved

DATE: JUNE 22, 2022 NUMBER: 22-012

Sir,
I have received a comprehensive security plan from Holyoke

Wild’s for the manufacturing and cultivation of cannabis at
20 Hadley Mill Road.

The security plan includes the locations and details of all
security measures for the site, including but not limited
to lighting, waste disposal, alarms and similar measures
ensuring the safety of their employees and the protection
of the premises from theft or other criminal activity.

I have reviewed the comprehensive security plan pertaining
te 935CMR 500.110 and/or 935 CMR 501.110.

The plan is a living document. Therefore, it shall be
subject to periodic review and improvements, if necessary.

I hereby approve of this submitted plan.

Respectfully Submitted,

VAL o
David R. Pratt
Chief of Police

DRP/hfl

cc: Captain Matthew Moriarty



